
The PUERTO RICO HOUSING FINANCE AUTHORITY (PRHFA) has extended the due date to submit 
applications for the NOFA-2016 SECOND CYCLE.  

Applications will be accepted until: MONDAY, JANUARY 31, 2017, 4:00 P.M.

The NOFA is released pursuant to PRHFA's 2016 Qualified Allocation Plan (2016 QAP) & HOME Action 
Plan. It is consistent with the funding priorities therein established. CHDOs, developers and investors are 
invited to participate and provide direly needed rental housing to low-income families in Puerto Rico. 
Copy of the Application Package and all its required documents are available at www.afv.pr.gov.

Anyone interested in furthering a proposal will register and request an application number from the Authority at 
606 Barbosa Ave., Juan C. Cordero Building, Río Piedras, 3rd floor, reception desk, labor days, from 8:15 
a.m. until 4:15 p.m. The written request will include the names of the applicant and the project. A payment of 
$100 (only manager's checks and money orders) is due at registry for first-time applicants. Registration is 
required in order to submit the application. Proposals will only be accepted in digital media (CD or DVD format) 
and the format specified in the Application Package, no exceptions, through January 31, 2017 (4:00 p.m.). 

Completed proposals must be delivered at PRHFA's reception desk, 
on or prior submission deadline. No applications will be accepted 
after the submission deadline. We encourage applicants to review 
the information contained in the 2016 QAP & the HOME AP, and any 
other applicable rule before submitting.
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